
 

 

RED BARN FARM TOUR SEPTEMBER 25TH – 28TH 

Red Barn Farm Tour will be at Oak Grove School September 

25-28.  This tour provides students a chance to see, hear, 

touch, learn about and fall in love with the wonders of farm 

animals.  It’s a fantastic way to teach children about the 

wonders of farm life and to educate them about where their 

foods and resources actually come from.  In order for 

students to participate, the cost is $6 and students will need 

a permission slip to participate.  Money and permission slips 

are due SEPTEMBER 20TH.  Informational flyers were sent 

out to students.  Thanks 


